
Announcements for Wednesday, April 26, 2023 

❖ Seniors, if you purchased an NHS stole, and you have your service hours up to 

date, you can pick up the stole from MS. Fliess, Room N202. If you forgot to 

purchase a stole, you still can, cost is $30, see Ms. Fliess. 

 

❖ Service hours opportunity -Travel bags project to help homeless population 

continues through Friday, May 5th. We need men’s socks & deodorant; bring to 

Room N202 or guidance. 

 

❖ An informational meeting for students who would like to be officers in the Senior 

Women Club next year will be held in Portable 7 on Tuesday, May 2nd at 8:30am. 

 

❖ Yearbooks will be available for pickup in the Small Cafeteria TODAY & 

TOMORROW during ALL 3 lunches!  You MUST have an ID to pick up your 

yearbook. 

 

❖ The Dreams Come True club will be having its “dreamer” party TODAY at 3:30 in 

the Small Cafeteria.  Wear your purple club shirt and remember to bring a present 

for our dreamer.  Hope to see you there! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


